From: Kayla Nichols [mailto:KNichols@cityoflagrande.org] 
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2018 11:55 AM
To: wzehr@eou.edu
Cc: Christine Jarski <CJarski@cityoflagrande.org>; Kendra VanCleave <KVanCleave@cityoflagrande.org>
Subject: Reappointment to the Urban Renewal Advisory Committee (URAC)

Good Morning Mr. Zehr,
I am pleased to inform you that you were unanimously reappointed to the Urban Renewal Advisory Committee (URAC) at the January 10, 2018, Urban Renewal Agency Meeting for a three-year term, expiring on December 31, 2020. Christine Jarski and/or Kendra VanCleave will be in contact with you, regarding any matters related to this Commission. 
Thank you for continuing to volunteer your time!
Thank you,
Kayla


Kayla Nichols 
Assistant to the City Manager
City of La Grande
1000 Adams Avenue
La Grande, OR 97850
541-962-1309
knichols@cityoflagrande.org
www.cityoflagrande.org
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